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The Case of the Burning Camper 
 

If you visited the Charlotte Upper Elementary a few weeks ago and witnessed a camper 
that appeared to be on fire, have no fear.  Thanks to the Charlotte Fire Department, our 
entire 4th grade participated in their Fire Prevention program.  Along with practicing how 
to safely crawl through a smoke filled room, students learned about exit strategies 
during a fire, carbon monoxide and smoke detectors, and general fire safety 
procedures.  The 4th graders were burning with excitement to be able to participate in 
this year’s fire prevention activities.  Shortly after this event, the Charlotte Upper 
Elementary conducted our first Fire Drill of the year under the watchful eye of the fire 
chief.  We received glowing feedback about efficiency and student behavior during the 
drill.   
 

 

 


